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CHAP. 244. 

Centennial exhi­
bition, appoint­
ment of directors 
to. 

Oompensation ot. 

Bl'idge at Cari­
bou, in favor 01. 

Timber on No. 14, 
R. 4, tor purchase 
of. 

OENTENNIAL EXHIBITION.-BRIDGE AT OARIBOU.-NO. 14, R. 4. 

Chaptel' ~4.4, 

Resolve relating to oentennial exhibition. 

Resolved, That the governor be and' is hereby authorized to 
appoint a board of directors consisting offive members, who with 
commissioner and assistant commissioner shall constitute the state 
board of centennial managers, to see that the state is properly 
represented in the proposed celebration of the one hundredth 
anniversary of the independence of the United States, by the 
holding of an exhibition of arts, manufactures and products of the 
soil and mine, at Philadelphia during the summer of eighteen 
hundred and seventy-six, said commissioners to receive no com­
pensation for their personal services except necessary expenses, 
not to exceed the sum of one thousand dollars for the year eigh­
teen hundred and seventy-four. 

Approved February 28, 1874. 

Chaptel' 2l(i). 

Resolve in favor of bridge aoross Aroostook river at Caribou. 

Resolved, That there be appropriated from any money in the 
treasury not otherwise appropriated, a sum not. to exceed five 
hundred dollars, to pay one-half of the expense of covering the 
bridge across the Aroostook river, at Caribou. 

Approved February 28, 1874. 

Resolve authorizing the purohase of the right to out pine and spruoe timber on a town­
sbip of land. 

Resolved, That the land agent be, and he is hereby authorized in 
behalf of the state, to purchase the perpetual right of the owners 
to cut the pine and spruce timber on township numbered fourteen, 
range four, west from the east line of the state, under a convey­
ance from the land agent of Massachusetts, dated July eighth, one 
thousand eight hundred and forty-five, provided said purchase can 
be made for a sum not exceeding one thousand dollars, and the 
governor is authorized to draw his warrant on the state treasurer 
for such amount as shall be paid. 

Approved February 28, 1874. 
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